
Dear Friends,
I trust that you had an amazing Spring Break and are prepared to finish the final seven weeks of school strong! This is a 
season of countdowns, looking for leadership opportunities for next year, or for some of you, its deciding what to do 
after Graduation. I encourage you to live in the moment and make the most of our final weeks of this school year! 
Please also use our prayer/praise line if there is something that we can be praying for: 206-486-4656.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "He has shown you, O mortal, what is good. And what does the Lord require of you? To act 
justly and to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God" Micah 6:8

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL:
Tonight, March 16 | The Exchange will be leading Pursuit tonight! Prayer starts at 8:00PM and Pursuit will begin at 
9:00PM
Wednesday, March 18 | You will hear from our amazing candidates for NUSG elections.
Friday, March 20 | I will be sharing a word with us and we will have the opportunity to take communion 
together.

Chic Chat | March 29th
Ladies, save the date for Chic Chat on March 29th at 7PM. Come in your comfiest clothes and hear Jenn talk 
about her journey with insecurity. As always there will be donuts and coffee!!

Easter Pursuit & Baptisms
March 30th at Pursuit will be our annual Easter Chapel where we will honor and celebrate the life, death, and
resurrection of Jesus. The following week, April 6th will be an opportunity for anyone to be baptized at Pursuit. 
These are a couple of our favorite services for the year so make sure you mark your calendar and invite your 
friends! If you are interested in being baptized that night, please email Jennifer.Garza@northwestu.edu.

Campus Ministries Student Leadership
We are beginning the process for selecting next year's Campus Ministries Student Leaders. There will be two 
student leaders selected to work collaboratively alongside a staff member in each of the different areas listed 
below. The first area will work closely with LifeGroups, Local Missions, and Global Missions. As well as 
opportunity to participate in chapel planning and detail. The second area will help coordinate and organize 
church relations initiatives, with emphasis being on external opportunities for NU to be represented at 
conferences, camps, etc. The third area will work alongside our media team with the opportunity to run lights, 
sound, or media in our chapel services. And the fourth area will focus on the creative arts, and the areas of 
worship, Pursuit, and chapel services.
All of these areas will collaborate to help Campus Ministries initiatives as well as help plan events, and be 
involved in the spiritual vitality of the campus. If you are interested in Student Leadership in Campus Ministries 
and still have questions, please email campusministries@northwestu.edu. Attached to this email is an 
application for these positions -  applications will be due March 31st with interviews happening shortly after.

See you tonight!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU
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